BUDGET SUGGESTION FORM

As part of the annual budget process for St. Matthew, the Executive Board  would like to request suggestions related to the 2019/2020 budget from congregational members.  In doing this, we need to keep in mind that God is leading St. Matthew to “develop vibrant, missional Christ-followers.”

With this in mind, please use this form to pass on suggestions related to the 2019/2020 budget to the staff and Executive Board.  If necessary, use the front and back of this form.  Please return your suggestions with your name and contact information to the Church Office by Friday, February 8, 2019.  You can also email suggestions to our Church Accountant at Sue.Baglow@st-matthew.org.  

Thank you for your prayerful support of this process.

        	 St. Matthew Lutheran Church Executive Board
(Matt Jerue, Ken Palka, Gaylen McDonald, Karin Gonzales)
 
Suggestions: 
